
NORTH OGDEN CITY  
 STAFF REPORT 

TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
FROM:  GARY R. KERR, BUILDING OFFICIAL 
SUBJECT:  WATAMI SUSHI BISTRO BEER LICENSE 
DATE:  1/8/2015 

 

Ru Zhou, owner of the Watami Sushi Bistro, has submitted an application 
for a Restaurant Beer License (Class “B” beer license).  This is not a 
renewal.  Ms. Zhou has just recently open her sushi restaurant just north of 
Taco Time in the little strip mall next to Sun Touch Tanning.  Ms. Zhou has 
submitted the required background checks and application.  Chief Warren 
has reviewed her paperwork and has signed off recommending this 
application be approved.  I am also making a recommendation that the 
Council approve this beer license. 

 


